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NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 
(Notice 24 of 2022) 

 
 

Downtime due to the Department of Home Affairs System Disaster 
Recovery Testing on 11 September 2022  

 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Please note that the Department of Home Affairs (DHA) will be conducting a 
Comprehensive Disaster Recovery (DR) test for mainframe systems on Sunday, 11 
September, 2022 from 07:00 until 19:00. 
 
 
Please note that all verification services will not be available during that period. Some of  
our electronic services may be affected. 
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
________________________ 
Bathabile Kapumha 
Acting Commissioner: CIPC 
Date: 08/09/2022 
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